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Date: June 6, 2022

Mills Oakley

Attn: Julide Ayas

Level 7, 151 Clarence Street
Sydney NSW 2134

Dear Madam/Sir,

RE: 614-632 HIGH STREET, PENRITH

S&G Consultants have made some amendments to the Public Domain — Civil Works plan since Class
1 application dated 13 April 2021 (revision D). Comparing to the current civil plan dated 06 June 2022
(revision 1}, the most significant changes are summarised as below:

1. Balustrade fencing is proposed along High Street.

2. The proposed kerb inlet pit on the Westermn boundary is removed.

3. Civil works on Union Lane and public road dedication area are removed.
4. Driveway outline has been updated to match new architectural plan.

Yours faithfully,
For & on hehalf of S&G Consultants Pty Ltd

Sam Haddad
Director {Civil)
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